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March 16, 2020 
 
Subject: District Office Closed to Patrons and Visitors 
 
Members of the Community, 
 
As I am sure you are aware, the Coronavirus (COVID-19) has been confirmed here in the U.S., as 
well as San Diego County. While information is fluid and changes by the hour, the District is taking 
actions to help protect the health and safety of its staff and customers. 
 
First, Governor Newsom has issued Executive Order N-25-20 that, among other things, prohibits 
the holding of public gatherings.  Furthermore, the CDC has issued many recommendations to 
assist in reducing the spread of the virus.  These recommendations include, but are not limited 
to the practice of social distancing and self-quarantine if you have been traveling or come into 
contact with an infected person. 
 
Therefore, the District is closing the office to patrons and visitors.  If you need assistance please 
contact the office via telephone at (760) 742-1909 or via email at pvcsdassistant@gmail.com.   
 
To pay your bill please utilize one of the following options: 
    *Mail check to 33129 Cole Grade Rd. Pauma Valley, CA 92061 
    *Drop payment in the slot at our front door 
    *Cash payments will be applied in full to your account.  No change will be given.   
 
The PVCSD Board of Directors and Staff would like to thank you for assisting us in adhering to 
both the State and CDC directives and recommendations in the global effort to reduce the spread 
of the virus. 
 
Please feel free to contact me should you have any questions or concerns. 
 
 
Bobby Graziano 
General Manager 
Pauma Valley Community Services District 
Rancho Pauma Mutual Water Company 
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